Its been busy!!

News to date!!

News has been slow but certainly not thin on the ground.

The showing season is well under way with The Royal International Just around the corner. We
have eight going there so should be a busy week. Emily has been selected for the European
Championships in Italy on King Mac and as | type they are making a four day trip along with her
team mates to get there. Good luck Emily and Reggie we are very proud of you.

Not only are our own ponies and horses going well but also ones we have produced and sold.
So many have qualified for RIHS and HOYS and we wish you the very best of luck there. Well
done guys and keep it up.

Ruby has had a great few weeks showing, qualiying for HOYS at The scottish Horse Show and
taking Supreme of show.

We have a couple of very exciting young horses that will be ready for new homes soon and are
off on a buying trip again after Hickstead.

The yard is ticking along nicely. We have some super new jumps from Doodle Jumps, hayledge
is baled and in and the sun is shining. What more can we ask.

Keep up to date on FACEBOOK (Noble Workinghunters)




